National
Transportation
Safety Board

Daniel Boggs
Air Safety Investigator
Eastern Region Aviation

Date: 8/29/2024

Subject: ERA24LAO059, Flight instructor Interview

Mr. Gwanggyu Lee was interviewed by telephone.

Mr. Lee stated that he has no recall of the events with the airplane accident on 12/7/2023.
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